Preparing for God’s Next Step | Acts 1:12-26

Sermon Notes

Free CDs of sermons are available at the Information Center.
The sermon in print, MP3 or podcast can be found each week at evcl.org/sermons.
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CHURCH

THE PROMISES AND THE PEOPLE OF GOD
Waiting on God
February 23, 2020

Prelude: ..o Katerina Taktikos
Welcome, Announcements and Friendship Register
Invocation

“Come Thou Fount”

Scripture Reading: Isaiah 1:27-28;49:8-13 ..............ccc... John Van Wyk
“Be Thou My Vision”
Scripture Reading: Luke 1:68-75 ............ccocoiiiiinints Doug Cummings

Oftering: “Living Hope”

Prayer for the Church ...............ooco Matthew Tsado
Children age 4—3rd grade are dismissed to Children’s Church

Sermon: .............. Preparing for God’s Next Step ...... Pastor Casey Dwyer
Acts 1:12-26 (page 810 in the pew Bible)

“Glorious Day (Living He Loved Me)”
Benediction

Postlude

Assisted hearing devices are available on request.
CCLI#116-797
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We are so glad you are here with us this morning! Here’s a quick orientation. Each of

our worship services is built around a theme and led by distinctly different worship

teams, from traditional to contemporary. Every Sunday is different. Nursery is available
throughout the morning. Children, age 4 thru 5th grade are invited to go to Children’s
Church about half-way through our service. Watch for a slide dismissing them. We
have great educational options for children, youth, and adults starting at 9:15 a.m. If
this is your first time at Village Church, please stop by the Welcome Center after the
service to receive a complimentary mug. Learn more about us at eVCL.org.

General Announcements

First, Prayer. Next Sunday (3/1), we’ll be gathering in the Great Room at
9:15 a.m. for a time of corporate prayer. Anna Billson will lead us as we pray
for our church, nation, missionaries, and believers all across the world. Ac-
tivities for children up to age 11 will carry on as usual, but there will be noth-
ing else going on for youth and adults. Come and join us as we lift our cares
and concerns to our gracious heavenly Father.

Camp Awareness Month - The month of February is
Camp Awareness month. The children’s ministry will be
providing special snacks at the Welcome Center to raise
funds for camp scholarships. We appreciate your donations
so that children can attend Camp Timber-lee during the
summer and grow in their faith!

Timber-lee

Save the date! Would you like to join our VCL choir to sing for Good Fri-
day and Easter? We’d love to have you. Rehearsals being Sunday, March 8,
5 to 6:30 p.m. Call or email Jane Niederbrach for details: 847.367.4680
djnbrach@comcast.net

Attention 55+ Group and friends - We will be attending a fish fry on Fri-
day, March 13th, 5:00 p.m. at White Deer Run Golf Club, 250 W. Gregg's
Parkway, Vernon Hills. If you will be attending please contact Barbara
Lansky by phone or rbflan@att.net. She will be making reservations no later
than March 9th.

Pastor Lee's new email is leeeclov@gmail.com. You can also check out
his website: leeeclov.com

This week

Sun 2/23 Service 10:30 a.m.
Sun 2/23 Usher/Greeter Lunch 12:00 noon
Wed 2/26 Ash Wednesday Service 7:00 p.m.
Thur 2/27 Women’s Bible Study 9:30 a.m.
Sun 3/1 First, Prayer 9:15 a.m.

Ash Wednesday Service — On February 26 at 7 PM, we’ll be gathering for a
quiet, introspective service to mark the beginning of Lent. Our intern, Anna
Billson, will bring a message from Luke 18:9-14. The service will also include
Scripture, prayer, singing, and the imposition of ashes.

Come Help Us Map Our Church’s Journey. On Sunday, March 1st at 6
PM, the transition team will be hosting a congregation-wide exercise called
the Journey Wall. During this two-hour meeting, the team will walk us
through a visual process designed to help identify how the Lord has worked
in and through VCL. This will be one of the most significant things we do
together, so we're asking that you would make it a point to attend. If you
plan to be there, please let us know by writing 'Journey Wall' in the friend-
ship register. If you'd like us to arrange childcare, please indicate that as
well. For more information, feel free to ask a member of the transition team
or email transition@evcl.org.

Trinity Food Drive - During the month of March we will be collecting food
items for the food pantry in Trinity’ﬁ

Financial update

Weekly General Fund Giving for February 16, 2020

Budgeted Weekly General Fund Giving: ...........ccccoveniininninninnen. $11,194
Actual Weekly General Fund Giving: .........cccovuviiiniinininninnennn. $ 7,648
YTD actual monthly income through January 31, 2020: ............. $41,753
YTD actual monthly expenses through January 31, 2020: ............ $52,343
YTD net income through January 31, 2020: ........cccovuvienieninnenee ($10,590)

Village Church of Lincolnshire exists to be and to make disciples of Jesus Christ.

201 N. Riverwoods Road, Lake Forest, IL 60045 | 847.295.7707 | evcl@evcl.org
Kenny Silva, Interim Pastor | Casey Dwyer, Associate Pastor
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